
 

 

 

Summary of Dressage Victoria Minutes of Meeting held 18th November 2014 

 

 Michael Bragge re-elected as chair of Dressage Victoria. 

 Maree Tomkinson attended the meeting to discuss her experiences at WEG and her 

suggestions for CDI events. 

 AOR classes are being well received. 

 Entries are generally down 

 Discussed issuing members with a 2 page calendar of events when they renew their 

competition licence together with their stickers 

 Positive feedback received on the new bedding at WPNEC – 201 wheelie bins ordered for 

waste disposal – material is fully recyclable .   Sifting machine purchased for cleaning stables. 

 Lone Joergensen discussed the winners of the FEI Team at the Nationals was Victoria. She 

explained her vision for the Vic Squad. 

 Julia Battams attended the meeting to discuss the future of High Performance.   

 2015 Dressage Festival will hold a CDI 

 Dates of future dressage events: 

Dressage & Jumping with the Stars  26th – 28th March 2015 

National Dressage Young Rider Championships 9th – 12th April 2015 

Dressage Festival – 10th – 13th December 2015 

 Dressage Victoria to approach Melbourne International Horse Trials to run a CDI 

 


